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Stafford County Health Department 

PUBLIC HEALTH ORDER FOR QUARANTINE 

BY THE STAFFORD COUNTY HEALTH OFFICER AND STAFFORD COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

For individuals with an exposure to Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 

 

Date: 9/5/2020 

 

Patient Name: Macksville Jr High/High School Staff and Student 

 

The Stafford County Health Department (SCHD) and the Stafford County Health Officer have reason 

to believe that you may have been exposed to a person who was infectious with COVID-19 during the 

time period 8/31/2020 – 9/1/2020.   For this reason, you may develop COVID-19 and infect other 

people.  

 

If you develop COVID-19, you could spread the virus before you develop any symptoms. The Stafford 

County Health Officer is issuing this quarantine order in accordance with current Kansas laws and 

regulations and consistent with current Federal and State recommendations for the purpose of 

protecting the public and preventing further spread of the disease. You must not come in contact 

with anybody (including at work or in school) until the full incubation period of 14 days has passed. 

This order is effective immediately and remains in effect until 9/15/2020.  

 

Terms of Quarantine 

Beginning: 9/5/2020  

Ending: 9/15/2020, you may return to school on 9/16/2020 

 

1.  The staff/student is confined to their home for the duration of the quarantine period identified 

above. You may go outside in your yard or on your porch, but do not go anywhere public. Other 

household members may go to work or school unless this student becomes symptomatic. 

 

2.   You may not have visitors at your home. 

 

3.  If you develop any symptoms of COVID-19, immediately contact SCHD at 620-549-3504 or your 

primary care physician. Symptoms may include the following: fever, cough, shortness of breath, 

runny nose, congestion, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, abdominal pain, chest pain, headache, body 

aches, fatigue, loss of taste or smell, and sore throat. 

 

It is very important that you comply with this quarantine order. Your health and the health of others 

depends upon it. If necessary, this quarantine order may be enforced by law enforcement at the 

direction of the Stafford County Health Officer. Pursuant to K.S.A. 65-129c, you may request a 

hearing in Stafford County District Court to contest this Order. However, such request for a hearing 
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does not stay or enjoin this Order and you are still subject to its requirements unless and until ruled 

otherwise by a judge.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this quarantine order, please contact the Stafford County Health 

Department at 620-549-3504. 

 

 

Issued this 5th day of September 2020. 

 

Stafford County Health Department 

Shannon Snyder, RN/Administrator 

 


